

## SEASON'S GREETINGS! FROM FOO MEE HAR

Dear residents of Gek Poh,

As the year draws to a close, I am grateful that we have been able to continue to serve you despite the disruptions arising from COVID 19 pandemic.

Thanks to the co-operation and patience of residents, we have been able to continue our upgrading and infrastructure projects including:

- Neighbourhood Renewal Programme (NRP)
- · Home Improvement Programme (HIP)
- · Installation of solar panels at HDB roof tops
- · Lift Replacement Programme with new lifts installed
- Installation of parcel delivery lockers
- · Construction of Jurong Region Line MRT stations

As a community, we rallied together to support those impacted by the pandemic with a number of community initiatives. In Parliament, I continue to champion jobs and skills upgrading for Singaporeans, safety nets for the vulnerably groups as well as support for local enterprises. I also weighed in on government's response to COVID 19 pandemic, cost of living as well as the need for Singapore to maintain fiscal strength and a vibrant economy.



2021 has been a challenging year for many of us. But I am grateful that we have faced it together as one united people. We have kept the economy, our people's livelihoods and our healthcare system working. We have kept everyone safe.

Wishing you wonderful memories this festive season.

I wish everyone an abundance of blessings, good health, happiness and peace in the coming year!

Foo Mee Har

MP for West Coast GRC Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division

Fooleetla